
May 22, 2024 

Dear Prof. Rob MacKenzie - Editor of Atmospheric Physic and Chemistry, 

Thank you very much for accepting our manuscript for publication in Atmospheric Physic and 
Chemistry. We have corrected the technical issue you raised in Equations and Tables in main and 
SI files.  

Sincerely,  

Dr. Leiming Zhang, Senior Research Scientist 
Air Quality Research Division, Science and Technology Branch, Environment and Climate Change Canada,  
4905 Dufferin Street, Toronto, Ontario, M3H 5T4 
Telephone: 647-956-8302 
e-mail: leiming.zhang@ec.gc.ca  


